
Dear Camden Planning,  
Please anonymously add my comments to the planning application for 2023/4899/p : It’s 

Bagels. 

Application for It’s Bagels is not allowing an ‘add comment’ section, but I would also like to 
say that the community would positively benefit from the proposed change. With a nicer 
triple window in keeping with the architectural style of the high street to maintain the 
character of the area while streamlining the service, allowing us to get those queues moving 
quicker. This is an obvious win for everyone, will bring more commerce to the high street, 
and will enhance the community. It would be silly not to allow this as it will help the flow and 
the queues. 
 
With regards, 


